
 
 
 
Member Website: 
  
We are pleased to announce that as of (insert reopening date), (insert clinic 
name) is reopening for in-person appointments. As per the indications of our 
regulatory college and public health authorities, we will be taking extra 
precautions to keep you and our staff safe.  
 
The next time you come in for an appointment, our clinic is going to look a little 
different. We have adjusted the layout of our office to allow for physical 
distancing and installed protective barriers at reception. We ask that, if possible, 
you bring a mask to your next appointment.  
 
More details will be given at the time of booking. In the meantime, if you have 
any questions for us, please email (insert your preferred email address) or 
call us at (insert your phone number).  
 
Thank you for your patience as we work to accommodate all patients.  
 


